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roll, art, and sexual politics were colliding and exploding. In this milieu, two
kids made a pact to take care of each other. Scrappy, romantic, committed to
create, and fueled by their mutual dreams and drives, they would prod and provide
for one another during the hungry years. Just Kids begins as a love story and ends
as an elegy. It serves as a salute to New York City during the late sixties and
seventies and to its rich and poor, its hustlers and hellions. A true fable, it is
a portrait of two young artists' ascent, a prelude to fame.
Color Kenneth L. Kelly 1976
Housing 1977
Archetypes and Motifs in Folklore and Literature: A Handbook Jane Garry 2017-07-05
This is an authoritative presentation and discussion of the most basic thematic
elements universally found in folklore and literature. The reference provides a
detailed analysis of the most common archetypes or motifs found in the folklore of
selected communities around the world. Each entry is written by a noted authority
in the field, and includes accompanying reference citations. Entries are keyed to
the Motif-Index of Folk Literature by Stith Thompson and grouped according to that
Index's scheme. The reference also includes an introductory essay on the concepts
of archetypes and motifs and the scholarship associated with them. This is the
only book in English on motifs and themes that is completely folklore oriented,
deals with motif numbers, and is tied to the Thompson Motif-Index. It includes indepth examination of such motifs as: Bewitching; Chance and Fate; Choice of Roads;
Death or Departure of the Gods; the Double; Ghosts and Other Revenants; the Hero
Cycle; Journey to the Otherworld; Magic Invulnerability; Soothsayer;
Transformation; Tricksters.
Between the Black Box and the White Cube Andrew V. Uroskie 2014-02-27 Today, the
moving image is ubiquitous in global contemporary art. The first book to tell the
story of the postwar expanded cinema that inspired this omnipresence, Between the
Black Box and the White Cube travels back to the 1950s and 1960s, when the rise of
television caused movie theaters to lose their monopoly over the moving image,
leading cinema to be installed directly alongside other forms of modern art.
Explaining that the postwar expanded cinema was a response to both developments,
Andrew V. Uroskie argues that, rather than a formal or technological innovation,
the key change for artists involved a displacement of the moving image from the
familiarity of the cinematic theater to original spaces and contexts. He shows how
newly available, inexpensive film and video technology enabled artists such as Nam
June Paik, Robert Whitman, Stan VanDerBeek, Robert Breer, and especially Andy
Warhol to become filmmakers. Through their efforts to explore a fresh way of
experiencing the moving image, these artists sought to reimagine the nature and
possibilities of art in a post-cinematic age and helped to develop a novel space
between the “black box” of the movie theater and the “white cube” of the art

Examiner 1843
Spinal Cord Disease Edmund Critchley 2012-12-06 The purpose of this volume is to
provide a clinical guide which will further knowledge of the advances in the
diagnosis and management of spinal cord problems from both the neurological and
neurosurgical viewpoint. The basic sciences such as spasticity and pain are
discussed, while other chapters cover the effects on the autonomic nervous system,
psychosocial and sexual problems and medico-legal aspects. HIV infection, tropical
medicine and the effects on the cervical spine of disease and trauma receive
particular attention. Spinal Cord Disease provides both the neuroscientist and the
clinician with a comprehensive review of the basic science, diagnosis and
management of spinal cord problems with particular reference to the choice of
investigative techniques, advances in the understanding of the underlying
pathophysiology, treatment and rehabilitation.
Acoustic Territories Brandon LaBelle 2010-04-01 Acoustic Territories: Sound
Culture and Everyday Life offers an expansive reading of auditory life. It
provides a careful consideration of the performative dynamics inherent to sound
culture and acts of listening, and discusses how auditory studies may illuminate
understandings of contemporary society. Combining research on urbanism, popular
culture and auditory issues, Acoustic Territories opens up multiple perspectives it challenges debates surrounding noise pollution and charts an "acoustic politics
of space" by unfolding auditory experience as located within larger cultural
histories and related ideologies. Brandon LaBelle traces auditory life through a
topographic structure: beginning with underground territories, through to the home
as a site, and then further, to streets and neighborhoods, and finally to the sky
itself. This structure follows sound as it appears in specific auditory designs,
as it is mobilized within various cultural projects, and queries how it comes to
circulate through everyday life as a medium for social transformation. Acoustic
Territories uncovers the embedded tensions and potentiality inherent to sound as
it exists in the everyday spaces around us.
Just Kids Patti Smith 2010-01-19 It was the summer Coltrane died, the summer of
love and riots, and the summer when a chance encounter in Brooklyn led two young
people on a path of art, devotion, and initiation. Patti Smith would evolve as a
poet and performer, and Robert Mapplethorpe would direct his highly provocative
style toward photography. Bound in innocence and enthusiasm, they traversed the
city from Coney Island to Forty-second Street, and eventually to the celebrated
round table of Max's Kansas City, where the Andy Warhol contingent held court. In
1969, the pair set up camp at the Hotel Chelsea and soon entered a community of
the famous and infamous—the influential artists of the day and the colorful
fringe. It was a time of heightened awareness, when the worlds of poetry, rock and
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gallery. Packed with over one hundred illustrations, Between the Black Box and the
White Cube is a compelling look at a seminal moment in the cultural life of the
moving image and its emergence in contemporary art.
Allegories of Cinema David E. James 1989 Discusses avant garde films produced
during the sixties, and considers the work of Stan Brakhage and Andy Warhol
320 Rue St Jacques Wendy Michallat 2018-08-31 In November 1939 Madeleine Blaess, a
French-born, British-raised student, set off for Paris to study for a doctorate in
Medieval French literature at the Sorbonne. She was forced to remain in France for
the duration of the German Occupation and in October 1940 began to write a diary.
Recitatif Toni Morrison 2022-02-01 NEW YORK TIMES BEST SELLER • A beautiful,
arresting story about race and the relationships that shape us through life by the
legendary Nobel Prize winner—for the first time in a beautifully produced standalone edition, with an introduction by Zadie Smith “A puzzle of a story, then—a
game.... When [Morrison] called Recitatif an ‘experiment’ she meant it. The
subject of the experiment is the reader.” —Zadie Smith, award-winning, bestselling author of White Teeth In this 1983 short story—the only short story
Morrison ever wrote—we meet Twyla and Roberta, who have known each other since
they were eight years old and spent four months together as roommates in St.
Bonaventure shelter. Inseparable then, they lose touch as they grow older, only
later to find each other again at a diner, a grocery store, and again at a
protest. Seemingly at opposite ends of every problem, and at each other's throats
each time they meet, the two women still cannot deny the deep bond their shared
experience has forged between them. Another work of genius by this masterly
writer, Recitatif keeps Twyla's and Roberta's races ambiguous throughout the
story. Morrison herself described Recitatif, a story which will keep readers
thinking and discussing for years to come, as "an experiment in the removal of all
racial codes from a narrative about two characters of different races for whom
racial identity is crucial." We know that one is white and one is Black, but which
is which? And who is right about the race of the woman the girls tormented at the
orphanage? A remarkable look into what keeps us together and what keeps us apart,
and how perceptions are made tangible by reality, Recitatif is a gift to readers
in these changing times.
Dictionary of Medical Acronyms & Abbreviations Jablonski 2005-01-07
Soyer's Culinary Campaign: Being Historical Reminiscences of the Late War Alexis
Soyer 2021-05-18 "Soyer's Culinary Campaign: Being Historical Reminiscences of the
Late War" by Alexis Soyer. Published by Good Press. Good Press publishes a wide
range of titles that encompasses every genre. From well-known classics & literary
fiction and non-fiction to forgotten−or yet undiscovered gems−of world literature,
we issue the books that need to be read. Each Good Press edition has been
meticulously edited and formatted to boost readability for all e-readers and
devices. Our goal is to produce eBooks that are user-friendly and accessible to
everyone in a high-quality digital format.
Control Lydia Kang 2013 In 2150, when genetic manipulation has been outlawed,
seventeen-year-old Zelia must rescue her kidnapped sister with the help of a band
of outcasts with mutated genes.
Creative Music Composition Margaret Lucy Wilkins 2013-01-11 Creative Music
Composition is designed to be an introductory textbook for music students.
"Creative composition"-composing in your own style, rather than in the style of a
composer of the past-is embraced by music educators not only for composition
students, but for beginning performers and music educators, and is often offered
to all music students and non-music majors who wish to enhance their musical
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creativity. With 25 years of experience teaching fledgling composers, the author
tackles the key ingredients that make for successful composition, including:
stimulus to the musical imagination; discussion of a variety of current musical
languages; analysis of many examples from contemporary scores; technical
exercises; suggestions as to how to start a composition; structures; and
examinations of works from particular genres. Wilkins covers several musical
languages, from folk and popular to serialism; analyses various rhythmic forms;
suggests approaches for composing for a variety of instruments, from traditional
to electronic ones, as well as for the human voice; addresses the nuts and bolts
of score preparation; and offers career advice. For all composition students-and
for music students in general-Creative Music Composition offers a clear and
concise introduction that will enable them to reach their personal goals.
Vertebrobasilar Ischemia and Hemorrhage Louis R. Caplan 2015-04-02 A comprehensive
review of vascular disease in the vertebrobasilar circulation by one of the
world's leading authorities, fully updated throughout.
Horizontal together Paisid Aramphongphan 2021-05-11 Horizontal together tells the
story of 1960s art and queer culture in New York through the overlapping circles
of Andy Warhol, underground filmmaker Jack Smith and experimental dance star Fred
Herko. Taking a pioneering approach to this intersecting cultural milieu, the book
uses a unique methodology that draws on queer theory, dance studies and the
analysis of movement, deportment and gesture to look anew at familiar artists and
artworks, but also to bring to light queer artistic figures’ key cultural
contributions to the 1960s New York art world. Illustrated with rarely published
images and written in clear and fluid prose, Horizontal together will appeal to
specialists and general readers interested in the study of modern and contemporary
art, dance and queer history.
Constructed Situations Frances Stracey 2014
Le Deuxième Sexe Simone de Beauvoir 1989 The classic manifesto of the liberated
woman, this book explores every facet of a woman's life.
Schwartz's Clinical Handbook of Pediatrics Leslie J. Raffini 2012-02-02 Organized
by chief complaint, this comprehensive, pocket-sized handbook for medical students
and early residents covers the diagnosis and management of more than 80 common
problems found in children, focusing on symptoms, differential diagnosis,
laboratory assessment, and various treatment options for each problem. Customers &
reviewers note that the major strengths of this book are its readability and ease
of use. It contains the perfect amount of detail and emphasizes high-yield topics
that appear on end-of-rotation and in-service exams and really helps direct one's
thinking process.
Companion to Clinical Neurology William Pryse-Phillips 2009-06-03 Designed for the
neurologist who needs to have at hand an authoritative guide to the diagnostic
criteria for all the conditions he or she may meet within clinical practice, this
book also includes definitions of practically all the terms that are used in
neurology today.
Dorland's Dictionary of Medical Acronyms and Abbreviations E-Book Dorland
2015-07-24 Medical acronyms and abbreviations offer convenience, but those
countless shortcuts can often be confusing. Now a part of the popular Dorland’s
suite of products, this reference features thousands of terms from across various
medical specialties. Its alphabetical arrangement makes for quick reference, and
expanded coverage of symbols ensures they are easier to find. Effective
communication plays an important role in all medical settings, so turn to this
trusted volume for nearly any medical abbreviation you might encounter. Symbols
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section makes it easier to locate unusual or seldom-used symbols. Convenient
alphabetical format allows you to find the entry you need more intuitively. More
than 90,000 entries and definitions. Many new and updated entries including
terminology in expanding specialties, such as Nursing; Physical, Occupational, and
Speech Therapies; Transcription and Coding; Computer and Technical Fields. New
section on abbreviations to avoid, including Joint Commission abbreviations that
are not to be used. Incorporates updates suggested by the Institute for Safe
Medication Practices (ISMP).
“The” Illustrated London News 1847
DSM-5 Made Easy James Morrison 2014-04-11 In this indispensable book, master
diagnostician James Morrison presents the spectrum of diagnoses in DSM-5 in an
accessible, engaging, clinically useful format. Demystifying DSM-5 criteria
without sacrificing accuracy, the book includes both ICD-10-CM and ICD-9-CM codes
for each disorder. It also includes the Global Assessment of Functioning (GAF)
Scale (from DSM-IV-TR), with a clear rationale for its continued use. More than
130 detailed case vignettes illustrate typical patient presentations; down-toearth discussions of each case demonstrate how to arrive at the diagnosis and rule
out other likely possibilities. Providing a wealth of diagnostic pointers,
Morrison writes with the wisdom and wit that made his guide to the prior DSM a
valued resource for hundreds of thousands of clinicians. His website
(www.guilford.com/jm) offers additional discussion and resources related to
psychiatric diagnosis and DSM-5.
Sleep Medicine and Mental Health Karim Sedky 2020-07-22 Advances in sleep medicine
research are improving our clinical work for individuals with sleep problems. The
aim of this book is to educate psychiatrists and other mental health professionals
about the importance of understanding sleep disorders, including their
bidirectional relationship with psychiatric conditions. This book consists of six
major sections with seventeen chapters. It is led off by an introduction on the
function of sleep, its neurophysiology, and types of sleep problems. Since
insomnia represents a common and significant challenge for patients with
psychiatric disorders, its clinical presentation and treatments are reviewed in
the second section. Cognitive behavioral therapy for insomnia (CBT-I),
mindfulness-based CBT, acceptance and commitment therapy (ACT), and the medication
management of insomnia are reviewed. A third section addresses sleep related
breathing disorders. The pathology of sleep apnea, its treatments, and therapeutic
modalities to address non-compliance with positive pressure ventilation are
reviewed. Other sleep disorders such as hypersomnia, circadian rhythm disorders,
movement disorders and parasomnias are discussed in the fourth section. Since
features of sleep disorders can vary by age, gender, and trauma history, a fifth
section discusses the unique sleep problems associated with children, women, older
adults, and veterans. The book concludes with a final section discussing how sleep
disorders and psychiatric conditions overlap. We hope this book highlights the
importance of understanding and addressing comorbid sleep disorders among
individuals with psychiatric conditions. We are confident that this book will be
valuable in helping clinicians improve the management of sleep disorders in their
clinical practice.
Sleep and Its Secrets Michael S. Aronoff 2013-11-11
Physical Medicine and Rehabilitation Q&A Review Lyn Weiss, MD 2013-04-19 The first
question-and-answer review book in this field, it will help professionals quickly
and efficiently review specific topics in PM & R. The book covers in detail the
entire field of physical medicine and rehabilitation with more than 1,500
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multiple-choice questions with answers and detailed rationales. Broken into 15
topic areas, this book highlights all of the key concepts in the PM & R curriculum
for learning and individual self-assessment. Designed to test recall and sharpen
skills, the book addresses the fundamental components of PM & R training and
practice. Suggested readings are provided at the end of each section for further
study.
Anatomy of Hatha Yoga David Coulter 2004 his book combines the perspectives of a
dedicated yogi with that of a former anatomy professor and research associate at
two major American medicine schools. He has set himself the ambitious goal of
combining the modern scientific under- standing of anatomy and physiology with the
ancient practice of hatha yoga. The result of an obvious labour of love, the book
explains hatha yoga in demystified, scientific terms while at the same time
honouring its traditions. It should go a long way in helping yoga achieve the
scientific recognition it deserves. Useful as both a textbook and a reference
work, this is a book that all serious yoga teachers and practitioners will want on
their shelves.
The Art of Ballet Mark Edward Perugini 1915 Featuring detailed illustrations, The
Art of Ballet teaches readers about the history of ballet in Italy.?While most
think of Russia when they think of ballet, Italy has a long history with the art.
It is actually believed that the earliest predecessor of classical ballet was
practiced in the courts of Italy during the Renaissance before the performances
became popular in France.?This ballet was very different from the dancing we see
today. Tutus, ballet slippers and dancing en pointe was not yet popular. Instead,
the dance steps were altered from those practiced in traditional ballroom
settings.
Sleep Medicine in Neurology Douglas Kirsch 2013-10-10 A new addition to the
Neurology in Practice series, Sleep Medicine in Neurology is a practical guide for
neurologists diagnosing and managing sleep disorders in their patients. As a part
of the series, various feature boxes are highlighted throughout. "Tips and Tricks"
give suggestions on how to improve outcomes through practical technique or patient
questioning. In addition, "Caution" warning boxes supply helpful advice on how to
avoid problems and 'Science Revisited' boxes offer quick reminders of the basic
science principles necessary for understanding the presented concepts.
Spaceland Rudy Rucker 2003-07-04 Activating an experimental machine on New Year's
Eve, Joe Cube is contacted by Momo, a woman from the fourth dimension who promised
to make him rich if he will help her with a special project. Reprint.
Alberta Oil and the Decline of Democracy in Canada Meenal Shrivastava 2015-10-01
In Democracy in Alberta: The Theory and Practice of a Quasi-Party System,
published in 1953, C. B. Macpherson explored the nature of democracy in a province
that was dominated by a single class of producers. At the time, Macpherson was
talking about Alberta farmers, but today the province can still be seen as a oneindustry economy—the 1947 discovery of oil in Leduc having inaugurated a new era.
For all practical purposes, the oil-rich jurisdiction of Alberta also remains a
one-party state. Not only has there been little opposition to a government that
has been in power for over forty years, but Alberta ranks behind other provinces
in terms of voter turnout, while also boasting some of the lowest scores on a
variety of social welfare indicators. The contributors to Alberta Oil and the
Decline of Democracy critically assess the political peculiarities of Alberta and
the impact of the government’s relationship to the oil industry on the lives of
the province’s most vulnerable citizens. They also examine the public policy
environment and the entrenchment of neoliberal political ideology in the province.
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never breathe the same again.
The Neurologic Diagnosis Jack N. Alpert 2018-11-27 An introductory text that
transitions into a moderately advanced, case-based analysis of neurologic
disorders and diseases, this book emphasizes how to simplify the process of making
a neurologic diagnosis. Medical students and residents are often intimidated by a
deluge of data, perception of anatomic complexity, extensive differential
diagnoses, and often have no organized structure to follow. Diagnostic methods of
general medicine are not applicable. Indeed, neurology is a unique specialty since
it requires the intermediary step of an anatomic diagnosis prior to proffering a
differential diagnosis. Yet the required knowledge of neuroanatomy need not be
profound for the student or resident who will not specialize in neurology or
neurosurgery. The Neurologic Diagnosis: A Practical Bedside Approach, 2nd Edition
is primarily directed to neurology and neurosurgery residents but it will be
useful for medical and family practice residents who will discover that a great
percentage of their patients have neurologic symptoms. A one-month neurology
rotation out of four years of medical school is not sufficient to make a cogent
neurologic diagnosis. The aim of this concise, practical book -- which includes an
in-depth video of how to perform a neurologic examination -- is to facilitate the
process of establishing a neuroanatomic diagnosis followed by a rigorous analysis
of symptoms and signs to reach a well-thought out differential diagnosis. Focused
and succinct, this book is an invaluable resource for making a lucid neurologic
diagnosis.
Oxford Desk Reference Helen V. Firth 2005 Judith G. Hall is a 2011 Fellow of The
Royal Society of Canada. The first in a brand new series of easy-to-use guides,
this book is set to become the bible for clinical consultation in genetics. It
covers the process of diagnosis, investigation, management, and counselling for
patients. Most of the topics fit onto a double-page spread ensuring that the book
is an accessible, quick reference for the clinic or hospital consultation. Where
available, diagnostic criteria for specific conditions are included as well as
contact details for support groups. The book is well illustrated and has an up-todate bibliography and glossaries of terms used in genetics and dysmorphology. The
authors have used their experience to devise a practical clinical approach to many
common genetic referrals, both out patient and ward based. The most common
Mendelian disorders, chromosomal disorders, congenital anomalies and syndromes are
all covered. In addition there are chapters on familial cancer and pregnancyrelated topics such as foetal anomalies, teratogens, prenatal and pre-implantation
diagnosis. The book also provides information on the less common situations, where
management is particularly complex, or important genetic concepts are illustrated.
Gay Shame David M. Halperin 2009 Asking if the political requirements of gay pride
have repressed discussion of the more uncomfortable or undignified aspects of
homosexuality, 'Gay Shame' seeks to lift this unofficial ban on the investigation
of homosexuality and shame by presenting critical work from the most vibrant
frontier in contemporary queer studies.

In probing the relationship between oil dependency and democracy in the context of
an industrialized nation, Alberta Oil and the Decline of Democracy offers a
crucial test of the “oil inhibits democracy” thesis that has hitherto been
advanced in relation to oil-producing countries in the Global South. If reliance
on oil production appears to undermine democratic participation and governance in
Alberta, then what does the Alberta case suggest for the future of democracy in
industrialized nations such as the United States and Australia, which are now in
the process of exploiting their own substantial shale oil reserves? The
environmental consequences of oil production have, for example, been the subject
of much attention. Little is likely to change, however, if citizens of oil-rich
countries cannot effectively intervene to influence government policy.
Sinister Resonance David Toop 2010-01-01 A major new work from one of the world's
most erudite, intellectual, and influential thinkers and writers about sound and
music. >
Follow the Music Jac Holzman 1998 The founder and 23-year president of Elektra
Records captures pivotal scenes of pop culture from 1950-1973, from what happened
backstage when Bob Dylan went electric to Jim Morrison's legendary shenanigans.
The Examiner 1843
A Shilling Cookery for the People Alexis Soyer 1855
Breath James Nestor 2020-05-26 A New York Times Bestseller A Washington Post
Notable Nonfiction Book of 2020 Named a Best Book of 2020 by NPR “A fascinating
scientific, cultural, spiritual and evolutionary history of the way humans
breathe—and how we’ve all been doing it wrong for a long, long time.” —Elizabeth
Gilbert, author of Big Magic and Eat Pray Love No matter what you eat, how much
you exercise, how skinny or young or wise you are, none of it matters if you’re
not breathing properly. There is nothing more essential to our health and wellbeing than breathing: take air in, let it out, repeat twenty-five thousand times a
day. Yet, as a species, humans have lost the ability to breathe correctly, with
grave consequences. Journalist James Nestor travels the world to figure out what
went wrong and how to fix it. The answers aren’t found in pulmonology labs, as we
might expect, but in the muddy digs of ancient burial sites, secret Soviet
facilities, New Jersey choir schools, and the smoggy streets of São Paulo. Nestor
tracks down men and women exploring the hidden science behind ancient breathing
practices like Pranayama, Sudarshan Kriya, and Tummo and teams up with pulmonary
tinkerers to scientifically test long-held beliefs about how we breathe. Modern
research is showing us that making even slight adjustments to the way we inhale
and exhale can jump-start athletic performance; rejuvenate internal organs; halt
snoring, asthma, and autoimmune disease; and even straighten scoliotic spines.
None of this should be possible, and yet it is. Drawing on thousands of years of
medical texts and recent cutting-edge studies in pulmonology, psychology,
biochemistry, and human physiology, Breath turns the conventional wisdom of what
we thought we knew about our most basic biological function on its head. You will
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